
 
LB/KRE 
 
25th January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
PET-Xi – GCSE English Literature 7+ 
 
In preparation for the next set of mock exams in March, we will be providing additional English Literature workshops 
to give some of our year 11 students the opportunity to aim for a grade 7+.  As your child has shown potential to 
achieve a 7+ they have been selected for this excellent opportunity.  The topics covered will be Dr Jekyll and Mr 
Hyde and Macbeth, which are the texts our year 11 have been studying in preparation for their GCSE exam in the 
summer. 
 
A company called PET-Xi will run the workshops during the February half term holiday on Monday 12th and Tuesday 
13th February 2024, 9.00 am to 2.30 pm.   Students must be present for both sessions.  
 
A sandwich lunch will be provided on each of these days, however, students may need to bring extra snacks and 
drinks.   
 
Students do not need to wear their school uniform. 
 
The PET-Xi team are an external company who specialise in fun and motivating sessions which complement the 
lessons in the academy.  It is an expensive resource, so it is important that you confirm your child’s place using the 
reply slip below.  If for any reason your child is unable to take part in this opportunity, please let us know as soon as 
possible, so that the place can be offered to another child. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at the academy. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Lisa Bewley 
Vice Principal  

 
Please return this confirmation slip to Mrs Bewley by 2nd February 2024. 
 
I can confirm my child: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

will be attending the PET-Xi revision workshops during half term on Monday 12th and Tuesday 13th February. 

 

Signed: __________________________________________________________ Date: _______________ 

 
 


